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MEMORANDUM 
 
September 21, 2021 
 
TO:  Members, Ex-Officio Members, Media, and Interested   
  Parties of the Greenville Legislative Delegation    
  Transportation Committee 
 
FROM: Ruth B. Sherlock 
 
SUBJECT:   September Meeting Postponed 
 
 
The meeting of the Greenville Legislative Delegation Transportation Committee 
scheduled for September 23, 2021 is being postponed until October 14, 2021. 
The meeting will take place at County Square, Suite 400 at 5:15 PM. 
 
 
If you have questions, please contact Rachael Bennett at 467-7112. 
 
 
 


